Elmer, Linda

== A |
From: Lee Valentyn <leevalentyn@hotmail.com>
Sent: Monday, May 14, 2018 10:49 PM
To: Elmer, Linda
Subject: 2637 W Greenfield Avenue

Hello Ms. Elmer,

I hope this email finds you well. My name is Lee Valentyn and | am a resident and homeowner on the 1000-
block of S 24th Street. It was brought to my attention that a property near my house, the building at 2637 W
Greenfield Avenue, may be torn down in favor of playground/parking lot space at the North Dame middle
school campus on that block.

| am open to hearing the school's plans for this space, but | also understand that this property is part of the
historic district on Layton Boulevard and has a rich history in the community. | encourage the Historic
Preservation Commission to designate this building as "historic" and protect it, at least temporarily, from plans
calling for its removal before it can be determined whether the building should be designated historicon a
permanent basis. | would also call for the school to engage the community in their plans for the development
of the property.

Feel free to share this message with the appropriate parties. | can be reached via email or by cell phone at
920-915-7947.

Thank you,
Lee



